
 

 
 
19th March 2020 
 
 
 
A message from the Directors of WEC Group Ltd and subsidiaries, 
 
  
 
 
We would like to reassure our customers that WEC Group remains open for business. 
 
As always, the health and safety of our customers and employees is priority. Our management team are meeting daily and are 
monitoring Government, Public Health England and local authority advice and following any guidelines with regards to 
Coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 
We are doing our best to run our business as usual. Across the company we have taken many steps to minimise the risk of 
infection and ensure our staff and customers can continue to work effectively. 
Where possible a number of staff are home working with full I.T. and communications capability. 
 
We are implementing changes to working patterns to reduce contact and allow staff to help manage their workload and 
balance their home responsibilities.  
 
We have increased prominent signage to inform visitors of good personal hygiene and introduced tighter signing in 
procedures. 
 
We continue with regular discussions with our customers and suppliers to mitigate issues that are arising daily. 
 
We are committed to the safety of everyone who deals with us and are working hard to support our employees and local 
economy during this difficult time. 
 
Further updates will be available if there are changes to our operations following the daily Government briefings. 
 
This global situation is changing daily, please check with your WEC Group contact should you have any specific concerns.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
  
 
WEC Group Ltd 


